
District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

PO Box 15020
Washington, DC 20003

June 15, 2024

Ms. Marnique Heath, AIA Chair
Historic Preservation Review Board Office of Planning
1100 Fourth Street, SW, Suite E650 Washington, DC 20024
Via email

Re: ANC 6A Comments on HPA 24-274 (235 10th Street NE)

Dear Ms. Heath:

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting1 on June 13, 2024, our Commission voted 5-0-0

(with 4 Commissioners required for a quorum) to support the proposed construction of two-story with

cellar, rear addition, to an existing, attached, three-story principal dwelling in the Capitol Hill Historic

District. The design will not disrupt the historic character of the neighborhood.

Please be advised that Commissioner Moilanen, Joal Mendonsa, Michael Cushman, and I are authorized

to act on behalf of ANC 6A for the purposes of this case. I can be contacted at 6A04@anc.dc.gov,

Commissioner Moilanen at 6A07@anc.dc.gov, Mr. Cushman at michael.cushman@gmail.com, and Joal

Mendonsa at joal.mendonsa@gmail.com.

On behalf of the Commission,

Amber Gove

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

1 ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on, anc-6a@googlegroups.com, and newhilleast@groups.io, at
www.anc6a.org, on Twitter (@ANC6A) and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag.
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